
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1 week to go until our Christmas Fair! 
 

A reminder that next week we will be collecting in all donations: 
 

To be able to run some of the most popular stalls at the Christmas Fair, we are asking parents for their support in 
providing donations. Below are the 3 stalls we need your help with – any donations would be much appreciated. 

 

Bottle Tombola 
Donations of bottles including: 

 Wine, spirits  Non-alcoholic drinks 
 Soft drinks  Bottles of any gift items 

  

 

Festive Jolly Jars 

Children love the Jolly Jar stall! A chance to choose a jar 
filled with goodies.  

We’re asking for donations of Jolly Jars.  Fill a jar – any type 
of jar will do – with sweets, chocolates, stickers, lego, 
pencils etc. and decorate - with a ribbon, stickers etc.  

(please remember no nut products) 

 

From Monday morning there will be boxes outside the 
office to leave your donations. 

  

Cake Stall 
Home baked goodies for the cake stall! 

Donations of cakes, cup cakes, brownies, cookies and mince pies all very much needed! 

(Please remember no nut products) 
 

Cake donations will be collected on Friday 26th November  



 

Christmas Fair  
Saturday 27th November 

1pm – 4pm 
 

We need you! 
To make this event happen, we do need volunteers! 

We need volunteers to: 

 Set up the gazebos & stalls before the event starts and / or help pack everything away afterwards 
 Help organise a stall leading up to the event  
 Man a stall for an hour on the day  

Whatever time you can spare, whether it’s for the whole event or just an hour – we need you!  

Please speak to Kim Wigfield, Katrin Gajia, Lisa Rolfe or your class rep or contact us through the PSA email 
(hawridgepsa@hotmail.com). 

We are hoping to run the following stalls/gazebos.  Please let us know if you have a preference for which one you’d 
like to help with:  

 Food & drinks  Christmas crafts 

 Games  Facepaint / hair glitter and braids, tattoos 
 Christmas trail   Sweets jars and bottle tombola 

 

Volunteering at the event can be so much fun and very rewarding seeing the children having so much fun! 

 

Thank you, 

 

Your PSA 

mailto:hawridgepsa@hotmail.com

